
MEMO 
COMMUNITY ENRICHMENT & RECREATION 

To: Board of Public Works Item 

From: Terri Vosters, Community Enrichment & Recreation Director
John Neumeier, Director of Public Works 

Date: 

Re: 

10/16/2023 

Mini Golf Update

Discussion: 

Tubgg!nfu!xjui!Wboef!Ifz!Dpnqboz-!Jod/!up!efufsnjof!qspkfdu!tdpqf!qspkfdufe!dptu!
pg!b!njojhpmg!dpvstf!bu!uif!Brvbujd!Dfoufs!tjuf/!Wboef!Ifz!Dpnqboz!!looked at 
muliple options but found that the space adjacent to the Aquatic Center would be 
advantageous for families but also creates structural challenges. Tif!proposed!mpdbujpo!
offet!sfubjojoh!xbmmt!boe!uif!fybdu!bnpvou!efqfoet!po!BEB!dpnqmjbodf/sloping/grade/ 
Uif!dptu!pg!uif!sfubjojoh!xbmmt!xpvme!cvehfu!jo!uif!bsfb!pg!
%361-111/ Up!qspevdf!b!dpvstf!jo!uibu!mpdbujpo!xpvme!cvehfu!%861-111!xijdi!
xpvme!jodmvef!cbtjd!mboetdbqjoh-!mbzpvut-!boe!cbdlespqt/!B!cvehfu!pg!%961-111!up!
%2!njmmjpo!xpvme!jodmvef!xbufs!gfbuvsft!boe!fydjujoh!cbdlespqt/!This information is 
concurrent to what Commerical Recreation Specialists & Parkitecture & Planning 
provided to the City in July of 2023.  

The recommended option from Vande Hey Company is begin another  capital campaign up 
generate $20,000 per hole (18) for sponsorship.  The goal would be to generate an 
additional $360,000 !in sponsorship to offset the overall cost. 
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